
Welcome!

Arrowhead Elementary
Open House

September 7, 2017



About Ms. Ziegler
● This is my first year at Arrowhead.
● I love hiking, traveling, snowshoeing, 

camping, reading, baking, and cooking.
● I’m a teacher and a student!



Communication

● E-Mail: zieglera@billingsschools.org
● Phone: 281-6392 (I’m available after 

school before school)
● Class website
● Fresh Schools (PLEASE sign up!)

mailto:zieglera@billingsschools.org


5th Grade Team

Ms. Ziegler, Ms. Martin, Mrs. Eagle, Mrs. Peter, Mrs. Seab 



Volunteers

● I appreciate all the help :)
○ Classroom helpers, Group Helpers, 

PTA Representative
● There will be a yellow form for ALL 

volunteers to fill out
● Family Fun Night Basket



Some New Things

● Trimester Grading
○ November 20th
○ Conferences November 1-3

● Proficiency Scales
○ P - N - E
○ Math and ELA

● Science, Social Studies, Specialists
○ 4-3-2-1



Policies

● Homework
○ Reading 

■ 40 Book Challenge
■ 20 - 30 minutes per night

● Math 
○ Class work that wasn’t finished

● Science



Policies continued

● Late/Missing Assignments
○ I will accept all late assignments

■ They will be tracked
● Use Powerschool any time 

○ Parents & students see the same info



Specialists

Monday - Health/P.E.

Tuesday - Art & Music

Wednesday - Health/P.E.

Thursday - Library & Music



Some of the “Little” Things
● Birthday Treats (allergies)
● Snacks
● Water bottles
● Planner
● Tuesday Envelopes
● Home Folders
● Events

○ Ice Cream Social (9/15)
○ Fun Run, Saturday Live (9/23)



 I’m Looking Forward to a Great Year!


